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Therapeutic Touch Awareness Week May 7-14, 2025 

Let’s Talk About Therapeutic Touch   

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends, Staff and Clients/Residents: 

 

It was a privilege and joy to offer Therapeutic Touch® sessions for your clients during Therapeutic Touch 
Awareness Week 2024 (TT Awareness Week).  Thank you for welcoming us and supporting our efforts to 
share valuable information about this evidence-based healing modality with others.   
 

As you well know, these are certainly unsettling times for all of us during our continuing COVID worries.  
We appreciate the stresses and struggles that your staff may be facing along with the challenges involving 
ever-changing guidelines, isolation and caring for themselves as well as for your clients.   We certainly 
want you to know that we offer support through Therapeutic Touch for your continued strength and well-
being.   
 
The TTNO Therapeutic Touch Awareness Week will be held the week of May 7-14, 2025. 
 
We would welcome the opportunity to come to your venue to share educational displays and provide 
Therapeutic Touch sessions in your agency during this week. Could we establish a day and time for our 
visit? 
 
We look forward to resuming our valued partnership in May of 2025. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at [email address here] or by phone at 
[phone number here]. 
 
Be well and stay safe, 
 
Alison Cooke, RT 
On behalf of the TTNO Virtual Branch 
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